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Dear Neighborhood Businesses,						

The Washington Park Early Learning Center (WPELC) is hosting its Annual Fall Social and Silent Auction in November 2019. As a non-profit organization, our school depends on the generosity of our community. This increasingly successful event is our school’s largest fundraiser and is vital to helping our school to continue to thrive.  Our tax ID Number is 84-0646196 and this letter serves as a written acknowledgement of your donation for tax purposes.

As a cooperative preschool, WPELC prides itself on providing a place for teachers, parents and children from all across Denver to come together to play, explore and learn in a joyful and safe environment. 

We are actively soliciting silent auction donations from businesses and individuals and would love your support. Not only would you be benefitting our school, its youth and the community, but your business would also be publicized and your donation is tax deductible. 

Generous donations of the past have included:
Party Packages
Artisanal Goods
Service Vouchers



Products
Gift Certificates
Unique Experiences
Beer & Wine







Donating is easy. Just complete the attached Auction Donation Form and return it, along with your donation, to WPELC (address below). There are several ways to make your donation and return this form:

Give it directly to the person asking you to donate;
Mail it to 400 S. Williams St., Suite A, Denver, CO 80209; or 
Contact Elizabeth Bamesberger (fundraising@wpelc.org) to pick it up.











Thank you for helping make a difference to our wonderful school!

With warm regards,
Elizabeth Bamesberger
[bookmark: _GoBack]2019 WPELC Parent and Fundraising Chair
Washington Park Early Learning Center
400 South Williams Street, Suite A ~ Denver, CO 80209 ~ 303.777.2703
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